IAO Resource Team CITZ:EX

From: Hueppelsheuser, Tracy AFF.EX

Sent: August 25, 2021 11:46 AM

To: §.22

Subject: RE: Moths

Hi $-22 It looks like the Phantom Hemlock Looper. Here is some info. Thanks for sending the photos.

https://bugguide.net/node/view/88329

https://tidcf.nrcan.gc.ca/en/insects/factsheet/1000004

--Tracy

Tracy Hueppelsheuser

Entomologist, Plant and Animal Health Branch

British Columbia Ministry of Agriculture, Food and Fisheries
1767 Angus Campbell Road,

Abbotsford, British Columbia, V3G 2M3
Tracy.Hueppelsheuser@gov.bc.ca

Phone: 778-666-0519

From:s.22

Sent: August 25, 2021 11:17 AM

To: Hueppelsheuser, Tracy AFF:EX <Tracy.Hueppelsheuser@gov.bc.ca>
Subject: Moths

Tracy, | am trying again to send you a picture of the moths.

Just talked to my neighbour who researched them and said he thought they were Hemlock Looper moths.

s.22

Page 1of3 AGR-2021-15243



Page 2 of 3

Withheld pursuant to/removed as

Copyright



Bullard, Dan CITZ:EX

From: s.22

Sent: August 25, 2021 11:17 AM
To: Hueppelsheuser, Tracy AFF:EX
Subject: Moths

Tracy, | am trying again to send you a picture of the moths.

Just talked to my neighbour who researched them and said he thought they were Hemlock Looper moths.

Copyright
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